

Burke Ward Public School

PO Box 678 BROKEN HILL NSW 2880 Phone: (08) 8088 4700 ABN: 18 246 198 266

29th August 2019

Dear Parents/Carers,

The school canteen has been operating as a joint venture between the school and the P&C throughout 2019.

We are excited to invite you to the next P&C meeting to discuss the option of tendering the canteen.

When: Wednesday 4th September 2019

Where: BWPS Staff Room

Time: 7pm

If you are not able to attend the meeting but would like information about the tender process please do not hesitate to contact me.

Karen Canning

Principal